
 

 
 
 
        March 28, 2018 
 
 
 
 Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has canceled the April 10, 2018, standing committee meetings. The 

next school board standing committee meetings are scheduled for Tuesday, May 8, 

2018, starting at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
        Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 
        Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specnote Cancelation of April 2018 Standing Committees 

 


